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CITY MANAGER’S REPORT 

05-06-2024 

 

1. Attached please find the BWW – Municipal Water Usage from January 2, 2024 to April 

1, 2024 (May 2024 Billing Quarter). 

2. We have begun the transition from winter to spring maintenance, including street 

sweeping, repairs from winter maintenance, line painting and grounds cleanup.   

3. Recently some residents picked up all of the roadside trash on Hutchins Street – our 

thanks are offered to these civic minded people! 

4. The Day of Caring is Friday May 17.   

5. We are still working on the chairlift for City Hall – the requested waiver was denied by 

the state.  Staff from Garaventa is coming back out to remeasure the area and provide 

some possible alternatives.  

6. We were just advised that the construction of the tennis courts at Horne Field should 

commence in early June.   

7. I had a discussion with a property owner regarding dilapidated buildings, specifically the 

former motel next to Berlin Marketplace.  They were surprised to learn that the taxes are 

current and that since the building is secured there is nothing the city can do.  This 

particular building is presently secured and when openings are found the property owner 

addresses them. 
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